
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – June 3, 2019 

 
Summer School Applications​|​Applications for our Summer School session are now available on the 
East Wake homepage or Student Services. If you have any questions, please speak with your school 
counselor. Applications must be completed and returned by Thursday,  June 20th at 4:00pm. 
 
UPS Hiring Graduating Seniors​|​Seniors, are you looking for full time employment after graduation? 
UPS is hiring mature, committed, reliable East Wake Seniors for full time positions starting at $13/hour. 
This rate increases to $14/hour in August.  Interested students must be 18 and hold a valid NC Drivers 
License.  Excellent benefits package and incentives available.  See Mrs. Coble for more information or 
email her at ​kcoble@wcpss.net​. 
 
Foods 2 Internship Opportunity​|​Are you planning to take FOODS 2 next year?  Rising Seniors who are 
interested in the Catering Business or working in Culinary Arts should see Mrs. Coble about a Summer 
Internship Opportunity for course credit.  Qualified students must have completed Foods I, have excellent 
attendance, minimum 3.0 GPA,  and have a passion for the Food Industry.  See Mrs. Coble for more 
information. This is a WONDERFUL experience for students!!! 
 
Summer Construction Internship​|​Students, are you planning to take Carpentry II?  Habitat for 
Humanity is looking for two Summer Interns who will earn course credit.  This is an incredible experience 
to meet contractors and builders from all over Raleigh. Rising Seniors, PLEASE see Mrs. Coble for more 
information in 2223. 
 
Summer Internships​|​Students who have employment this summer or who may be working in their 
Career Pathway, please see Mrs. Coble about obtaining course credit for Summer Internship 
Opportunities. This is a wonderful way to make work in your CTE Pathway count! Opportunities are 
available for qualified students. See Mrs. Coble for more information. 
 
Yearbooks​|Please come pick up your yearbook during lunch in room 159. We do have a few left for sell. 
See Ms. Anderson. 
 
Class of 2019​| Seniors that have not ordered their cap & gown unit must order it online at: 
www.highschool.herffjones.com 
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